
June Abu Meeting

People Present: Kathy, Nancy, Sue, Richard, Karen, Diane, Ron, Sue, Bunny, Beth 
and Denise.

Open Show Report:

$771.01 was made. Diane suggested keeping the same date. The headline was 
discussed as many people thought that it saying Abu Arabian Horse Club made it 
seem like only Arabians were welcome. The club decided to include "Open Breed 
Show" in the headline for next year. Also discussed was having the show be part of 
the High Point shows hosted at the 4H field for next year. We will keep the same 
date for next year. It was also talked about putting the show on Channel 6 in New 
Lenox. Bunny suggested we send in the deposit for next year. We were informed 
by Sue that Gail is not going to do the show next year. Susan Munch thinks we 
should do the muck bucket next year.

Class A

We will be mailing out post cards again and Karen will get labels. Kathy is 
working on contracts and sponsorships. Trophies were discussed but no decision 
was made yet. We still want to have the beer mugs for the regular classes and a 
plate for championship.

Karen received an email from AHA saying a lot of our members have not rejoined, 
Karen will send emails to those people.

Next meetings are July 12 at Little Joes in Frankfort, and August will be at Brian’s.

Meeting adjourned at 9: 00 by Nancy and Susan


